
My name is Ron Green and we live at 6418 S. Blackhawk Way just off Jordan Rd. and 
Arapahoe Rd.. We have a problem with Jet noise almost on a regular basis at 5:50 A.M. 
from a very low flying plane going in for landing at Centennial. I love planes and like to 
watch them I just wish they could change their flight pattern or not come in so early. 
Possibly they could have a little more altitude before they get to our area. I complained to 
Centennial about a year ago and it was better for a time and now it seems to be picking 
up again.Any help you could lend would be appreciated.The recommended time changes 
could possibly be the best idea with the ban on the Stage 1 aircraft. 
  
Thanks for taking my comments, I did leave you a voice mail as well so I thought this 
would be best to send to you so you don't need to call me back. 
  
  
Thank you 
Ron Green 


